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From: Paul Ward 
Sent: September 23, 2024 8:41 AM
To: Clerks
Subject: King Township Meeting Sept.23
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Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
CAUTION! This email originated from outside your organization. Verify the sender's email address 
and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a 
phishing email, please use the Report a Phish Outlook add-in. If you think you may have clicked on 
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Good Morning , my name is Paul Ward President of the King City Tennis Association. 
 
I wish to formally register for tonight’s King Township meeting  which I will be attending in person . 
 
I wish to be recognized to provide information and ask questions which specifically deal with the 
KCTA tennis facilities and our 4+ decades long partnership with King Township . 
 
King Township’s future tentative proposal to demolish our present KCTA Clubhouse and tennis 
courts on Kingslynn Drive in King City is a specific proposal under consideration on tonight’s 
Agenda . 
 
Thank you , Paul 
 
Paul Ward President KCTA 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Sent from myiPhone 




